STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION }, 4
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE ;,,“
TONEY ANAYA L 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR - AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

February 25, 1983

Mr. Charles Pickering

Capital 0il and Gas Corporation
Drawer M

Milan NM 87020

Re: Step-rate test on SFPRR #80

el R

Dear Chuck,

After reviewing the results of the referenced test it
appears that the test should be redone at lower incremented
rates. There is a possibility that the parting pressure

we derived from this test. could be secondary and that

a lower parting pressure was missed due to lack of data.

I recommend that the test be redone at 5 BWPD increments
through a meter that can adequately measure rates from

5 BWPD to 75 BWPD.

Contact this office so that we may witness the test.
Yours truly,
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Frank T. Chavez

District Supervisor

FTC:gc

cc: Oscar Simpson




